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Lundy home learning 

In English, we have been planning our own fairy tales and generating words, noun phrases and 

similes that we might choose to use.  In maths we have been continuing with division and 

linking this to multiplication to solve problems.    In art, the children have been focusing on 

learning to shade when drawing cylinder shapes.  Also they have listened to ‘Winter’ by 

Vivaldi and responded to what they heard.   

 

Y6 Parents 

There will be a meeting on Thursday 8th February at 2:45pm about SATS and St George’s 

House, in Lundy Class. 

 

Y5 Home Learning  
Reading  

We expect everyone to be reading for at least five minutes every day. You will be bringing 

home your reading journal this week.  Please record your reading in this.    

 

 Times Table Rockstars – There is a competition between Y4 and Y5 this week.  

Also, please practise your 8 times table for a test next week. 

Well done for learning your 9 times table last week – you did brilliantly! 

    

 Kindness – we are having a focus on being kind and thinking about others.  Please 

complete the Bee Sheet and try to be kind in many different ways. 

 

 

Y6 Home Learning 
Reading  

We expect you to read at least 5 minutes every day – you can read to an adult (as it’s always 

good to read aloud to practise your expression), or talk to your adult about what you have 

read.   

Learn your 8 x table – I have set Times Table Rockstars to help you practise this one! 

 

Complete the following pages of your SATs books: 

English Comprehension – pages 6 & 7 

Maths Reasoning – page 10 and 11 

Arithmetic – pages 20 and 21 

Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling – pages 31, 72 and 73  
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Please remember to bring your books back in on Wednesday – you were all 

amazing this week! 
 

    

                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


